
	
	

Send your comments or questions to: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG May 2020 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- Due to success in flattening the curve, the City has been able to remove 
the tents from the B/C lot erected as part of the COVID-19 response. 

- The historical fountain in the center of the lot was relocated to storage, 
clearing the site for construction of the roadway and building projects. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- UCSF continues to work through all phases of the permitting process for 

the roadway and the building. 

- In preparation for the start of construction, preliminary site work is 
expected to begin in the coming weeks.  

 

The RAB project is on track for completion in 2022: 

 

Action Steps: Stay informed & check communications for developments 


